1 - For the final
20% of our support
to come in.

2 - For safety on the
road as we travel.

3 - For Jed, Ali, and
Amos to accept
Christ as their
Savior.

4 - For the Lord to
give us wisdom as
we look to transfer
everything to
Uganda.

5 - For our health.

December 2021

The Gardner Family

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Deputation:

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Savannah and I would like to thank

each and every one of you for your faithful support this year. It is amazing to

look back a year ago and see how far the Lord has brought us! We would also
like to thank you for your countless prayers for us. The Lord has answered so

many prayers on our behalf, and we know that a large part of that was the role
you played as our faithful prayer supporters.

The Lord blessed this month through the meetings we were able to schedule.
We had several meetings in Northern Virginia where we are based out of, so we
got to be home for Christmas and New Year. This was a HUGE blessing for us
because this was our first Christmas as a famiy of three! Jedidiah had a great
time and thoroughly enjoyed his first Christmas.

As we conclude the year and look to the month of January, we have a very full
schedule of traveling and meetings. Please be in prayer for this; we need the
Lord’s protection both on the road and with our health, and we need the
remaining support to come in on God’s timetable.

The Lord has already begun to answer the prayers that we had asked for about
the logistics of moving to Uganda. Not all of the arrangments have been made,
but the Lord has continued to guide us in putting all the puzzle pieces together.
Please continue to pray for this need in our life.

For the furtherance of the Gospel,
Matthew and Savannah Gardner
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THIS IS A UGANDAN SIGN. BECAUSE
UGANDA DOES NOT HAVE A LOT OF
SCREENS AND TECHNOLOGY, STREET
SIGNS ARE MUCH MORE PREVALENT.




